
HILLER HIGHLIGHTS
THE OFF IC IAL  NEWSLETTER  OF  TR INITY  AREA  SCHOOL DISTR ICT

HOME OF  THE  HILLERS !

Dear Trinity Area Families,

We hope you enjoyed a wonderful, relaxing summer and are ready for another exciting school year! On behalf of
our Board of Education and staff, I want to extend a warm “welcome back” to all within our Hiller community.
The beginning of each school year marks a very special time as we again look forward to working with students,
connecting with families, and uniting to grow Hiller Nation. Over summer, our administrators and teachers have
spent considerable time preparing for the upcoming year. Everyone is refreshed, enriched, and eager to begin
doing what they love.

This year, we are filled with hope and vision after having remained resilient throughout the last two, extremely
challenging school years. Although the health and safety of our students and staff remain our top priority, we aim
to focus our attention on instruction in a way that affords our students infinite learning possibilities. For example,
we are pleased to announce the adoption of a new mathematics program called Envision, which will help our
elementary school students to become more engaged as critical thinkers and problem solvers. Additionally, we
are expanding our curriculum to use technology in unique and meaningful ways: Our Middle School will be
implementing a new iPad initiative, and our High School will pilot a new Esports course. Trinity’s mission is
always to prepare students to reach their fullest potential. We ensure students’ academic achievement by
considering how Twenty-First Century learners think and work, and providing them with options that resonate. 

Additionally, we will continue to work diligently to provide for our students a safe, nurturing, inviting
environment where they feel comfortable learning, growing, and sharing experiences. Although, overall, students
responded positively and productively to the numerous changes last year, we know they thrive with consistency.
Therefore, we are committed to teaching them that, even in the face of change, the one constant is that they can
count on their principals and teachers to help, support, and encourage them. During the first few weeks of
school, our main goal is to build a strong sense of community among our educators, students and families. Once
students become acclimated to their new teachers and classrooms, we will reach out via newsletter with
information about their successes and all the interesting things happening on campus. Stay tuned for our
monthly issue of Hiller Highlights.

Thank you very much for your continued cooperation and support of what we do every day, and for everything
you do at home to help our students come to school ready to learn. If you have any questions, concerns, or
suggestions, please feel free to contact your child’s principal. It’s a great day to be a Hiller!

Sincerely,

Dr. Michael P. Lucas, Superintendent

Welcome Back!  2021-2022

Follow Dr. Lucas on

twitter

@TRINITY_MLUCAS 

Message from the Superintendent

FIRST STUDENT DAY

THURSDAY, AUGUST 26



TO HILLER NATION!

Welcome

Samantha Shinsky

Director of Technology and Innovation

Dr. Constance DeMore Savine

Director of Curriculum and Instruction



Andrew Jacobs
Middle School 

Business Computers 
Informational Technology 

Katherine Shuey
High School

Social Studies 

Emma Pellicano
Elementary Guidance

Counselor

Kayla Lemmon
Elementary 

Special Education

Emily Tropeano
West Elementary

Sarah Maxwell
West Elementary 

David Columbus
High School Physics

Andrew Harmon
Middle School Math

Alyssa Bumpus
Middle School Music

Cynthia Reichard
Speech Pathologist

Tiffany Daniels,
Elementary

Music

It's a great day  to  be a Hiller!

Ian Killen, 
Sports Medicine



KinderCamp  2021
Trinity  welcomed the Class of 2034 on August 19th and 20th for

KinderCamp.  The orientation for incoming kindergarten students is
held  each  year in all  four elementary schools.





Hillers Derek Falvo, Jonah Williamson , JR Rieg, Jase Hartley, and Khi Bouman
represented Trinity in this year's Pony League World Series.

Custodians
Maintenance

Computer Technicians
Secretaries

Food Service Employees
Aides.... 

and all support staff
who helped us get ready

for this school year!

#trinitystrong



 
High School  724-225-6380

Principal - Mr. Craig Uram ext. 6501
curam@trinityhillers.net

 
Asst. Principal - Dr. Sam Demian ext. 6503

sdemian@trinityhillers.net
 

Asst.  Principal - Mr. Zachary Zebrasky ext. 6505
zzebrasky@trinityhilles.net

 
Middle School  724-228-2112

Principal - Mr. Paul Kostelnik  ext.  5503
pkostelnik@trinityhillers.net

 
Asst. Principal - Ms. Lindsay Benzenhoefer ext. 5501

lbenz@trinityhillers.net

East Elementary  724-225-8140
Principal - Mrs. Saundra Deems  ext.  4501

sdeems@trinityhillers.net

West Elementary  724-222-4730  
Principal - Mrs. Michelle Ostrosky ext. 1501

mostrosky@trinityhillers.net

Trinity Area School District  724-223-2000

North Elementary  724-222-5064
Principal - Mr. Eric Lauver  ext. 2501

elauver@trinityhillers.net

South Elementary  724-225-7490
Principal - Mr. Peter Keruskin  ext. 3501

pkeruskin@trinityhillers.net

Important Contact Information



To submit an article for consideration  
please email: 
hillerhighlights@trinityhillers.net or
jwalz@trinityhillers.net

Articles may be submitted in the body
of the email or attached as a Word
document. Documents in .pdf format
will not be accepted.  Corresponding
pictures must be attached to the
same email in .jpg format.  

The newsletter is released at the end
of each month -
September through June.

 All articles are subject to final
approval by the Superintendent. 

INFORMATIONAL FLYERS:
Flyers are available on the

district website under About
To access, click on the link

 DISTRICT FLYERS 
 

To request that a flyer be posted
on the website, email:
jwalz@trinityhillers.net 

 
 

 

Would you like to give back to

your school and earn some extra

money at the same time?  The

HR Department is looking for

“Emergency Status” substitute

teachers. No teaching degree

necessary. If you have a four-

year degree and are interested in

working with our students,

Contact the Human Resources

Department for more

information

 

724-223-2000  ext. 7114

https://www.https/www.trinitypride.org/Content2/district-flyers
https://www.https/www.trinitypride.org/Content2/district-flyers
https://www.trinitypride.org/about/departments/item/796-human-resources









